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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REGARDING EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PROGRAMS OF THE DEVELOPMENT COOPERATION FUND (DCF) 
PROGRAMMING CYCLE 2014 - 2017

 

 

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Ms. America Bastidas, requests the approval of the Board for the extension of the programs under implementation in the area of “Social Development and the Creation of Productive Employment” of the programming cycle 2014-2017 (CIDI/Doc.132/14 Rev. 1 Español | English).

 

In order to ensure the achievement of expected results and the correct implementation of all the activities scheduled for the programs, the Executive Secretariat is requesting an extension to the deadline at the request of at least seven countries. The extension of the deadline would allow the countries to adjust the Execution Plans which have been affected by external factors including changes of government, administrative processes and unexpected events such as natural disasters that have taken place in some countries participating in the DCF programing cycle 2014-2017. 

This request is to extend the end date of the implementation of the programs within the framework of the programming cycle 2014-2017 of the DCF from: July 31, 2017 to December 31, 2017. 

 
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, by the close of business of Friday, July 7, 2017.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
 

